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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Intra-School Sports 
 

This week Becky Mason from the Dartmoor School Sports Partnership came into school to run a 

day of competive sport for all the children in Key Stage 2.  All the children were split into their 

family groups in each class.  The children competed against each other on different sporting events 

and scores were kept through the day.   

 

Lots of fun was had by all and there was some great sportmanship.  Overall, the winners of the day 

were Badger House.  Well done to all the chidlren who took part.  We are looking forward to when 

Becky can come in again and work with Key Stage 1. 

 

All Day Breakfast 
 

Next Thursday 1st October is lunchtime census day.  This is a day when it is helpful for as many 

children as possible to have a school dinner because that will maximise the funding the school gets 

to pay for lunches.  Donna will be doing a delicious ‘all day breakfast’ for the children to enjoy.  

Please sign up for the lunch in the usual way using Parent Pay. 

 

Parent Governors 
 

Would you like to make a positive contribution to the development of Buckfastleigh Primary School?  

The school is looking to appoint some more parent governors.  This valuable voluntary role makes 

a big difference to the school and gives you an opportunity to have a wider impact on the education 

of the children in our community.  If you are interested, please get in touch with us by ringing the 

school office or speaking to a member of staff.   

 

Gardening Group 
 

We have some wonderful wild spaces on the school grounds but they keep on growing!!  Are you 

interested in gardening and can help us maintain it during the year?  We are looking to get a small 

group of keen volunteers together to keep the school grounds looking amazing.  If you think you 

can spare a few hours once or twice a month, please speak to a member of staff or a member of 

FOBS.   

 

Have a great weekend, 

 

 

Eddie Brown 
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